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MJ Matthews

From: Bil.Pable@dca.state.fl.us

Sent:  Tuesday, April 20, 2010 11:53 AM

To: MJ Matthews

Ce: Bob Cambric; Mike.McDaniel@dca.state.fl.us; Bob.Dennis@dca.state. flL.us

Subject: NOPC for Homestead Speedway at Villages of Homestead DRI (Froject No. ADA-11-1976-001)

MJ,

The Department of Community Affairs received the NOPC related to the Homestead Speedway at the
Villages of Homestead DRI on March 25, 2010. Comments are due to your office by April 23, 2010, The
Department reviewed the NOPC and has no comments. Please let me know if we may be of further
assistance.

Sincerely,

Bill Pable, AICP

Division of Community Planning

Florida Department of Community Affairs
Office: 850.922.1781

Fax: 850.488.3309

We are committed to maintaining the highest level of service and we value your feedback. Please
complete our Customer Service Survey. If you require direct assistance or a response, please visit

our Contact Page.

Florida has a broad public records law and all correspondence, including email addresses, may be
subject to disclosure.

'_ Please consider the environment - print only if necessary.
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